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CEREMONY OF REMEMBRANCE 

纪念日聚会 

All Walton staff and students will be attending a 

Ceremony of Remembrance on Thursday, 

November 8 at 9:45 am in the school gym.  

Parents are welcome to attend. This is not a 

suitable occasion for young children to attend.  

Poppies will be provided for all students.  

Donations to the Royal Canadian Legion Poppy 

Fund will be accepted throughout the day. 

 

 

NAOMI’S ROAD IS COMING TO 

WALTON  纳奥米之路来到沃尔顿小学 

Vancouver Opera In Schools performance of 

Naomi’s Road will take place for all Grade 2 

through 5 students in our gym on Wednesday, 

November 7 at 9:30 am.  We are very pleased 

that the composer, Dr. Ramona Luengen, will be 

attending this performance of her opera! 

 

 

EXTREME WEATHER REMINDERS 

极端天气提醒 

In the event of heavy snow, ice or extreme 

temperatures, a decision on school closures will 

take place as soon as possible after 6:00 a.m. 

that day.  

 

 

 

 Check the district website at 

www.sd43.bc.ca beginning shortly after 

6:00 a.m. 

 Be sure to hit Refresh when checking 

back 

 The district website posting is official – 

there is no need to call the school or the 

Board office after viewing 

 tune in to CKWX 1130 AM, CKNW 

980 AM or CBC 88.1 FM for updates 

 
 

JUNIOR HONOUR CHOIR   

初级合唱团 

On Wednesday, November 21, fourteen Walton 

students will be representing our learning 

community in School District No. 4’s Junior 

Honour Choir.  This annual event is sponsored 

by the Coquitlam Music Teachers Association. 

The concert is at Heritage Woods Secondary at 7 

pm and is open to the public. 

 

RECENT POWER OUTAGE 

最近停电消息 

Last week we experienced a lengthy power 

outage at Walton.  While this was not a true 

emergency, it did become very dark and cold in 

the school and we were able to practice our 

 

 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/


emergency release system. We were pleased 

with how efficiently our release of students to 

their parents and caretakers went and are 

grateful for the patience demonstrated by 

everyone.  There were a few ‘glitches’ that we 

are, as a staff, working on remedying.  We 

sincerely hope to never have to test our system 

in a true emergency, but, will do our utmost to 

be prepared should that event occur. 

 

 

DATES TO NOTE 
Tuesday, November 7 PAC hot lunch 

Wednesday, November 7 Naomi’s Road 9:30 

Thursday, November 8 Walton Remembers 9:45  

Friday, November 9   School closed 

Monday, November 12   Remembrance Day 

(school closed) 

 

 
 

Hallowe-en Fun at Walton! 

 


